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​Welcome to the 2025-26 school year at Woodstock Elementary! We are excited to meet students and​
​families new to our community, and to reconnect with those who are returning.​

​At Woodstock, we believe that learning should be engaging, affirming, and meaningful. Our teachers will​
​combine empathy with expertise so students not only know​​what​​they are learning, but also​​why​​it​
​matters and how it connects to their lives and goals. We hope to help students build strong, respectful​
​relationships with peers and adults from all backgrounds, developing the social, emotional, and cultural​
​skills they need to thrive here at school and in the world beyond our walls.​

​We are excited for this coming year and partnering with your family to create a learning experience that​
​will help all students thrive.​

​As you look through this packet, please be sure to review the information and paperwork carefully. There​
​are some important documents, including one that should be returned to help support the daily arrival and​
​dismissal of your child. Please be sure to complete the Individual Dismissal Procedures form (also available​
​on our Woodstock School Website) and please, if there are changes to your child’s dismissal plans during​
​the year, be sure to update this form and share it with the office staff.​

​We are honored to partner with you and your family this year. As we move forward, our school values of​
​Perseverance, Integrity, Curiosity, and Compassion will ensure that we all grow, learn, and support each​
​other.​

​Thank you for being a part of the Woodstick School Community. We are so glad you are here.​

​With Woodstock Pride,​

​Heidi Stoetzel Earle​
​Interim Principal​

​Portland Public Schools is an equal opportunity educator and employer.​
​假如您对波特兰公立学校寄给您的文件有任何疑问，请联系波特兰公立学校的语言电话，​​届时将有职员为您解答​​问题。​

​503.916.3585​


